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4th May 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Music Lessons 2022-2023 Interest Year 2 – Year 5 

We would like to determine any interest in Instrumental Lessons for the next Academic Year (Sep 22 to Jul 

23).  This is to allow the school to plan ahead and hopefully re-introduce paid-for music lessons in school. 

 

From 1st September 22, we will be looking to commence our subsidised music lessons for children with an 

estimated charge of roughly £100 per pupil, per term, or £300 per pupil for the entire academic year alongside 

a contract for parents. Please note that once the contract has been signed then you will be committing to 

paying for Music Tuition for the entirety of the 2022- 2023 academic year. This WILL NOT be able to be 

refunded or cancelled. These are the terms as outlined by the Wolverhampton Music School. 

A summary of the offer is outlined below: 

 

- Children are guaranteed at least 33 lessons which are held weekly for a minimum of 20 minutes, in groups 

(max 6 per group). 

- Music Service teachers will group children according to instrumental standard/ability. 

- Working with the Music Service, offers children the free long-term loan of a musical instrument as part of 

the package. 

- It is the most affordable route for all families at roughly £9 per lesson – much lower than a private teacher 

rate. 

- Children learning with the Music Service can join the network of free ensembles provided by the Music 

Service when they reach the appropriate standard. See https://wolverhamptonmusicservice.org.uk 

 

These lessons will be dependent on interest from families and bookings with Music Service.  You will be able 

to select preferred instruments and depending on demand you will be offered a choice of instruments for your 

child to learn. If you would like to register your interest, please complete the below form: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0cSshxNDPUKeL6H4_TAl9g1PNYBS2-

xAh2PLxBWwjjdUOEg5MkFVRlM4R1dKTUZWWVlDS0wyWVRUSy4u 

Please could we ask parents to complete this link by Monday 16th May 2022.  Further information will then 

be sent to you nearer to the beginning of the academic year alongside contracts should instrumental lessons 

restart in September 2022. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss G Gull 

Year 2 Class Teacher/Music Lead 
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